
CITY OF DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 

 

The City of Dripping Springs, Texas, will hold a public hearing at the following day, time, 

and place for the purpose of receiving written or oral comments concerning the proposed 

budget for fiscal year 2024-2025: 

 

Date: September 3, 2024 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Place: City Hall Council Chambers 

511 Mercer Street, Dripping Springs, Texas 78620 

 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last 

year’s budget by  $317,869.18, which is 9.38%, and of that 

amount $ $219,130.40  is tax revenue to be raised from new 

property added to the tax roll this year.  
 

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and/or submit written comments.  A copy 

of the proposed budget in its entirety is available for public inspection during normal 

business hours in the office of the City Secretary, 511 Mercer Street, Dripping Springs, 

Texas 78620 and on the City’s web site at www.cityofdrippingsprings.com.  Written 

comments can be emailed to City Secretary Diana Boone at 

dboone@cityofdrippingsprings.com or mailed to the Attention of the City Secretary, City 

of Dripping Springs, PO Box 384, Dripping Springs, TX 78620. 
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